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Dear Parents, 
This week is Walk to School Week and it was great to see so many children  
walking and scooting this morning. Keep it up!  
If you travel by car don’t worry – why not park a little further away and then walk into 
school? If your child comes on the school bus they can still join in by jogging some 
laps of the playground when they arrive at school. 
There is a Scoot to School competition on Wednesday with the chance to win a 
scooter stand for school, so please scoot if you can…..even ‘park and scoot’ counts! 
 
 

What’s on this week:  

Monday 10th October  New Governor (Heather Page) visiting 

York City Knights KS2 lunchtime Multi-Sports Club 

Netball Club after school for Y5/6 with Mrs Denison 

Tuesday 11th October York City Knights KS2 Multi-Sports Club after school 

Wednesday 12th October Scoot to School Day 

Richard Kirkman to lead Collective Worship on the 
theme of ‘Trust’ 

Thursday 13th October Gardening Club at lunch time with Mrs Pemberton 

Friday 14th  October Yo-Yo Harvest Collective Worship at 2.30pm in the 
Village Hall 

Multi-skills KS1 club after school with Mrs Christison 

 
Friends of Naburn (PTA) News 
 
Don’t forget the Ceilidh on Saturday 15th October. Tickets are still available. Buy yours 
soon! 
 
Ugly Bug Ball – 31st October 2016  
Once again the friends of Naburn School will be hosting the Ugly Bug Ball on Monday 
31st October from 6pm.  
There will be a spooky disco, ghoulish games and a fancy dress and pumpkin carving 
competition at the village hall. 
Tickets are £3 each which includes a drink and a hotdog and will be on sale from next 
Monday (17th October) on the playground every evening after school.  
Please note that KS1 children must be accompanied at the village hall and all KS2 
children must be collected and not walk home on their own as it will be dark. 
Don’t forget the spookiest house competition in Naburn.  Please register your house 
and details via: friendsofnaburnprimary@gmail.com 
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Certificates 
My ‘Trust Award’ went to Jack in Y6 for creating this acrostic poem about Trust, based 
on one we read in Collective Worship: 
 
TRUST is: 
To always be there for everyone 
Rely on my friends 
Understand our value, Trust 
Support my friends and family 
Trust each other….Always! 
 
Date for your diary 
On Tuesday 8th November we are having an open afternoon for any parents who 
might like their child to come to Naburn in the future (particularly September 2017 
starters). This is an opportunity to see the school in action and have a guided tour! 
Please come along if you have a young child and spread the word to anyone you 
know!! It is from 1.30m until 2.30pm and children are welcome. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Letters have gone home about Parents’ Evenings so please look in your child’s book 
bag and return the slip so that teachers can plan the time. 
 
Harvest 
Thanks to everyone who came to church in the afternoon and/or evening on Friday 
and for all the generous donations of food for the homeless. 
We also raised £54.39 in the retiring offering towards the Defib Fund. Thankyou. 
 
We presented the congregation with the Harvest Collage made by ‘Little Angels’ 
and they were thrilled. Thankyou especially to Lily B in Year 5 for helping to present 
the collage and to Mrs Pemberton for putting it all together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison  


